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Hello, we hope you had a good week. In year 

6,they made junk model using plastic bottles 

and other things. They used glue to keep it all 

together so it doesn't fall apart. Here are some 

photos of the wonderful art models. 

 

        Here are some photos of the art  

 

Issue 20 

Sabwoon from Lea class 

“We have made a 3D model this week for our local 

area. We also used the laptops to create inspiring 

quotes. We also created our map of the hydraulic 

pumping station on Renforth street. Finally we 

drew a one line portrait of our self and our emo-

tions.” 


